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Name 
Karla Kornegay  

Address 
9484 Pep Rally Lane 
WALDORF, MD 20603 

Phone 
3016590415  

Email 
kkornegay43@gmail.com 

Are you: 
For Topic 

Comment 
The mask mandate should remain in place period. It doesn't make sense to keep modifying this mandate when COVID is still very 
real. The science has not always been absolute, and it has been proven that wearing a mask, social-distancing and washing your 
hands helps tremendously. Why not keep the mask mandate in place regardless of what other states, and the like, are doing. People 
are still contracting COVID and dying whether they are vaccinated or not so common sense is very necessary when it comes to 
maintaining a mask mandate in Charles County at this point. 
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